College Credit Plus information
2024-2025 school year

Kent State University’s Fall 2024 College Credit Plus (CCP) application is now available at www.kent.edu/ashtabula/ccp   As a reminder, if you have a student who was admitted and enrolled in at least one KSU course during the current school year, they no longer need to submit a new application.  Their only requirement is to submit a CCP continuation form, which will be sent to their Kent email.  The deadline to submit this form is April 1st, 2024 for all semesters in the next school year.  When beginning the application, be sure to select either the Ashtabula campus.

Application deadlines for NEW students
·  Summer 2024-  April 15th
·  Fall 2024-  June 1st
· [bookmark: _GoBack] Spring 2025-  October 15th.  

Application steps:
· New students only-  Submit ONE application found on the CCP website www.kent.edu/ashtaubla/ccp
· Scroll down and click on APPLY NOW button
· Select the Ashtabula campus.
· Select the semester in which the student intends to begin CCP coursework.
· Submit current middle or high school transcript
· Submit CCP permission form (Found under step 2 after clicking on the APPLY NOW button on the CCP website)

It is very important to submit your online application FIRST before sending your CCP permission form and current transcript.  See Mr. Brown right after you apply and he will give you a copy of the CCP permission form to fill out and return.  

Test score requirements:
· Test scores are waived for eligibility for the upcoming school year.  If a student has a 3.0 cumulative or higher GPA, they can apply.  If they do not have a 3.0 GPA and would still like to apply, they must submit a qualifying ACT score to be admitted.

· Any student in grades 6-11 can apply for CCP coursework.  A copy of this form, along with a form verifying the mandatory viewing of a CCP video, will be sent to the PV schools email addresses of each student in those grade levels.  If a student applies, they must turn in the video confirmation sheet to Mr. Brown and they will then be provided with the CCP permission form.  Their application will be incomplete until that CCP permission form is returned to Mr. Brown.  Students or parents with any questions about CCP are encouraged to see, email, or call Mr. Brown. 

The web address in which to view the presentation in the event you were unable to attend in person is  https://www.kent.edu/ashtabula/ccp-info-nights 


